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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Johann Ortner <mail@ortner.ws>
Friday, January 22, 2010 11:40 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I’m writing this email regarding the proposed changes regarding Retail Forex trades.

I am a ForexTrader and have a stake in that matter. While I agree with most of the changes proposes, I
STRONGLY DISAGREE reducing the trading leverage to the proposed level of 10:1.

These changes would significantly impact my ability to trade and the trade outcomes will be diminished.

Please do not limit the current leverage level to less than 100:1

With best regards,

Johann Ortner
Westminster, Colorado 80031
USA
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